
From: Claire Wardle  

Sent: 30 August 2011 09:12 
To: Craig Turton; Gill Mitchell; Warren Morgan 

Cc: Paul Holloway; Valerie Pearce 

Subject: RE: Polling place review 

Councillor Turton 
  

The polling station is proposed to be sited in the Conference room on the 
ground floor of the training centre.  The centre is accessible, with a permanent 
ramp, and a gentle slope.  It is also proposed that up to two blue badge 
holders would be able to park in the car park.   
  

Claire 
  

Claire Wardle (AEA Dip) 
Electoral Services Manager 
City Services 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Town Hall 
Brighton 
BN1 1JA 
Tel: 01273 291997 Fax: 01273 291222 
Email: claire.wardle@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
 


